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Merry Christmas

Pictured above are 
some of the children 
who accepted Christ 
in the schools, 
churches, and clinic 
this year. There were 
parents and siblings 
who were saved too.  

As difficult as things 
have been in Haiti, 
2021 was the greatest 
year for these children 
and young people. The 
best gift we can offer 
children and families 
is a personal relation-
ship with Jesus Christ. 

In His Sermon on 
the Mount, Jesus said, 
“Give, and it shall be 
given unto you...” 
Jesus was not only re-
ferring to the personal 
benefits from giving. 
He wants us to know 
the more we give, the 
more God will utilize 
us to bless others.  

These children 
heard the Gospel and 
were helped because 
you gave to Mission 
To Haiti. Please help 
us to do even more. 

Help Us To Finish The Year Strong
In order to balance our accounts for this year 

we need your special help above your regular 
support. Here are the special funds we need: 

Operating Budget 
$5,000 

Founders’ Challenge 
$35,000 

Sponsorship 
$40,000 

The demands on the work in Haiti have been 
growing this year. Our impact is also growing. 
Please consider giving a generous offering to 
help us finish the year. Thank you for giving!
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We Need To Keep Expanding The School Meals

Equipping Haitians to Change Haiti for Christ

In November, Junior Hyppolite who serves with 
us in Haiti came to Miami for a visit. He helped 
us prepare for our next shipment to Haiti. We 
were able to help him get some needed dental 
work done. During his visit, he spent some time 
with Bill Sr. and Ann.  

Last year, Junior wanted to do something spe-
cial for Bill and Ann. So he commissioned a well 
known artist in Haiti to create a portrait of them 
in metal. They loved it so much that they hung it 
in their living room at their home in Hialeah. When 
Junior came to Hialeah, he got a snapshot with 
Bill and Ann in front of the portrait.  

Junior and Bill and Ann represent the span of 
generations that the Lord has placed in Mission 
To Haiti to do His work. We are truly thankful for 
the 40 years the Lord has given us so far. And we 
look forward with great expectation to the future.

Younger And Older Generations Come Together

For the past two 
months, we have been 
giving the schools 
extra money to expand 
their meal programs, 
and the results have 
been very good. One 
result is that school  
attendance is up.  

A good example of 
this is at the Lestere 
school. Recently,    
Junior Mervilus the 
Principal sent us some 
pictures of the meals 

being served to the 
children. He noted that 
the school attendance 
that day was 450! 

Hungry children are 
drawn by nutritious 
food. We told Junior, 
this is a great time to 
evangelize these chil-
dren. We need $1,500 
a month to expand the 
school meals. We can 
already see that more 
will be needed soon. 
Thank you for helping!

Lestere children 
eating their meals 
in November

Junior, Ann and Bill Sr.


